
 
 
 

9 October 2017 

 

Your child has received an information letter today about our annual Tree of Knowledge 

Study Skills Workshop which will be on Wednesday 25 October.  This event has been very 

enthusiastically received by our pupils in past years.  I have attached a copy of the 

information letter for your convenience.  Please ensure that your child returns the reply slip, 

together with the £3 subsidised cost, to her Form Teacher by Friday 13 October.   You will 

notice from the letter that you are also invited to the parent Tree of Knowledge evening 

event, which lasts only around one hour, and lets you see some of the key points covered, 

which should help you in encouraging your child to do their best.  Please indicate on the 

reply slip if you intend to be present at this evening session. 

 

Another letter with general information and dates in relation to Year 12, was issued.  A copy 

of this letter is also attached 

 

Mr R Spence 
Head of Middle School    
 


